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Thursday 4th November

Dear Parents,

The annual Aldridge Remembrance Parade will be held on Sunday 14™ November. We would like
to support this important community event by inviting children, accompanied by their parents, to
parade and represent St Mary's. A wreath will be laid on behalf of St Mary's by a member of Year
Six.

Children will be walking through the streets of Aldridge, meeting at the Community Centre at
10.15 am and parading to the War Memorial for the Remembrance Service at 11.00 am.
Throughout the parade and service, parents will be responsible for their own children. Social
Distancing and COVID guidance, including the recommendation to wear masks, will be adhered to
throughout the parade. I will be there to support with the laying of the wreath and to join the
children on the parade.

If you would like you and your child to represent St Mary of the Angels at the parade, please
complete the proforma below and return to school. It always proves to be a great community
occasion and it would be great to see many families supporting this representing St Mary of the
Angels.

Thank you for your continued support.
Yours Sincerely

E.J Hayes
Assistant Head and RE lead.

My child and T would like to participate inthe Remembrance
Parade. I understand that on this occasion we will be walking through the streetsand that I am
responsible for the safety and behaviour of my own child.

Sighed Parent of
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